
 

CMA CGM increases rates from 
Indian Sub to North Europe and 
Med 
July 22, 2024 

 

CMA CGM has announced new Freight All Kinds (FAK) rates effective from 1 

August 2024 (gate-in date), until further notice. 

The updated prices will apply to dry cargo from the Indian Subcontinent 

(India, Pakistan and Sri Lanka) to North Europe and the Mediterranean. 

The updated FAK rates will apply as follows: 
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